
May 20, 2024 

 

 

Dear Ministry Partners with the Doyle Family,  

 

As the chair of the Servant Leaders Oversight Team I am wriƟng to you in regard of Dan and Eirana Doyle.  
Over the past several months they have been in discussions with our team about the need to make a 
transiƟon from overseas missions back to the United States. This change is due to their desire to be a 
resource to their kids as they transiƟon into the next stages of life.  As a leadership team we are in support 
of this course of acƟon for the Doyles.  The Doyles have a great desire to stay connected to missions work 
and are working with our team to lay out a plan for what that would look like.   

In the meanƟme our team has recommended that they focus on the enormous task of relocaƟng their 
family back to the states.  We have commiƩed to the Doyles to help form a plan for their next steps with 
Servant Leaders by January of 2025.   

As a team we ask that you would consider conƟnuing your support for the Doyle family for the remainder 
of the year that would give them the Ɵme to navigate the transiƟon and provide you with considering 
partnering with them into the future with the opportuniƟes God presents.  

If you have any quesƟons or concerns please feel free to contact me.   

In Christ’s Service 

 

 

Pastor Derreck Jewell 
SLI Oversight Team Chair 
pastorderreck@gmail.com 
989-763-7836 


